
Sent: 3/03/2025 3:05:53 PM
Subject: DA2025/0132

Dear Sir/Madam,

I live at 34 Kenneth Road Manly Vale and object to Mcdonald's proposal for 37 Roseberry
Street Balgowlah on the following grounds:
- traffic congestion
- rubbish
- safety
- noise
- environmental impacts
- unhealthy influence

Kind regards
Zoe Hanley


